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OCTOBER 
6Tues      Ladies Auxiliary Meeting @7:00pm 
13Tues    Council Meeting @ 7:00pm w/           
              Westbury Center Board and Officer      
              Elections to follow 
17Sat      Golf Tournament 
20Tues    Westbury Assoc Meeting @ 6:30pm 

November 
5Thurs      Ladies Aux Social Event @6:30pm 
10Tues     Council Meeting @ 7:00pm 
24Tues       Memorial Mass 
25Wed     Knight of the Year Steak Dinner 

New Club Room Hours 

• Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays – 
Open at 4:00pm 

• Saturdays - Open at 3:00 pm 
 

 

Welcome Transfer to our Council: 
• Delmar Dunn 

Congratulations to new Honorary Member:  
• Edward Schnarre 

Congratulations to new Honorary Life Member:  
• John Rufkahr 

Pray for Deceased Member and his Family:   
• Herbert Boerding 

Donations: 
• No Hunger Holiday $1,000 
• Fr. Bob’s Outreach $200 
• KofC State Vocation Fund $100 

Fundraiser Winners 
• Paul Simpson $125 
• Charles Thomson $50 
• Leonard Potter $25 

Financial Secretary News 
• Our council currently has 740 members. 
• 541 Associate members - 199 Insurance members. 
• Of the 740 members; 66 are Honorary, 209 are Honorary Life. 

Thank you to the following Brother Knights for their years of service to 
our council. (This is for 2020) 

50-YEAR MEMBERSHIP                   25-YEAR MEMBERSHIP                                      
Gary Buehler                                      Paul F Boschert              Thomas Miller 
Kenneth Iffrig                                     Scott Clausner                Gordon Strunk 
Brian Ochs                                          Melvin Dubois                John Wilson 
Paul Orf                                               Dale Hemsath                Bernard Worful 
Roger Pryor                                        John Hussey 
Rev Thomas Santen                          Joseph Kelly 
David Wehmeyer                              Michael Kneemiller 
                                                              

 
 The Good Works of the Tootsie Roll Drive made possible by your Donation 

The mission of the Knights of Columbus Developmental Center at Cardinal Glennon Children’s Medical Center is to 
enhance and support children and adolescents with autism spectrum and other neurodevelopmental disorders in reaching 
their highest potential through comprehensive evaluation, care, family guidance, education and innovative research. The 
health care team understands that having a child with special needs can affect many aspects of a family’s life. Patients 
receive a comprehensive evaluation based on their individual needs. The Center’s team provides recommendations for 
treatment and education for both the home and school which can be shared with the referring physician. The Family 
Resource specialist provides families with ongoing support and helps the family locate the appropriate resources in the 
community. 
 
Our annual “Tootsie Roll Drive” has been the main fund raiser for the Knights of Columbus Developmental Center for 
decades. Covid 19 has severely limited our traditional collection points creating a shortfall of donations. Councils all over 
the state are turning to electronic giving. Please Donate and help support our efforts, log online to 
http://continuetogive.com/823DDDrive .  Just follow the prompts. Any amount is appreciated. Your local council, St. 
Charles council 823, and the Missouri State Knights of Columbus Thanks You for your Donation. 

The Council Golf Tournament on Oct. 17th is 
right around the corner.  At press time, we 
have openings for 5 groups to play.  Entry 
forms are at the club.  If you are not playing 
and can volunteer, we are looking for help at 
the KofC Hall and golf course.  Please give us 
a call at 314-477-7472.  Thanks to all that will 
make this a great event! 
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Deacon’s Column 
This Moment  
I may never see tomorrow 
   There’s no written guarantee, 
And things that happened yesterday 
   Belong to history. 
I cannot predict the future, 
   I cannot change the past. 
I have just the present moment, 
   I must treat it as my last. 
I must use this moment wisely 
   For it soon will pass away 
And be lost to me forever 
   As a part of yesterday. 
I must exercise compassion 
   Help the fallen to their feet, 
Be a friend unto the friendless 
   Make an empty life complete. 
The unkind things I do today 
   May never be undone. 
And friendships that I fail to win 
   May nevermore be won 
I may not have another chance 
   On bended knees to pray 
And thank God with humble heart, 
   For giving me this day. 
                   Anonymous 

                                     Deacon Tom Willbrand 

 Westbury Center Inc. Home Association 

Westbury Center, Inc. Annual Meeting and Board elections - October 13th  
  
The meeting will immediately follow the October 13th Council meeting. The 
Directors will give an update on the activities of the Board and conduct an 
election to replace the three board members.  The three members whose 
three-year term have expired are:  Les Huster, Tim Schoolfield, and Jim 
Weber. We want to thank them for their service.  Please note they are free to 
run again. 
 

A self-nomination sheet will be posted on the club room bulletin 
board.  Nominations will also be accepted the night of the general board 
meeting. 
 
Bartenders Needed 
We are looking for additional bartenders for the club, please contact Mark 
Leonhard for more information at (636) 577-6877. 

Office Space for Lease 
4 Westbury Dr. (building between main hall and Pundmann Ford) 
Approximately 2800 square feet (1800 square feet finished portion and 1000 
square feet unfinished on lower level.  For more information contact Matt J. 
at 636-699-0213. 
Hall Rental Information:   Perfect venue for parties, meetings, fundraising 
activities, etc.  Contact the Rental Manager:  Dianne, at 314-306-7168 
  

Board of Directors Meeting 
Tuesday, October 20th at 6:30 pm. Open to all members. 
 

 

 
Ladies Auxiliary 
 
Thanks to everyone who came out last month for our Installation of Officers 
and Dinner!  (Top picture is our outgoing officers and bottom picture is our incoming officers.) 
 
On Tuesday, October 6th, we will celebrate our meeting with an Oktoberfest 
theme. Kitchen committee will consist of Kathy Wilson, Barb Goodnick, 
Susanne Bichsel, Nancy Gravemann, Alyce Worland and Mary Barteau.  During 
the October meeting, we will vote on our donations for the year and hope to 
play bingo. 
 
Due to the election and the KofC Hall being a polling place, there will be NO 
MEETING on Tuesday, November 3rd.   Please VOTE! 
 
We are planning a DIY sign making workshop for Thursday, November 5th at 
the KofC Hall.  To see the designs available, please visit 
https://mommysdesignfarm.com/collections/all-available-signs.  We will have 
additional details about registering for the event at the October meeting. 
 
August raffle winners are Michelle Winter and Joe Lynch.  September raffle 
winners are Jean Schaeffer and Christine Steinhoff. 
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